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FLETCHER, HEALD & HILDRETH, PLC 

 

Marlene Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 12th Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20554 

Attn: Audio Division   

 

 Re: WLPC, LLC 

 WLPC-CD Change to LPTV 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  
 

 WLPC, LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of Class A television station WLPC-CD, Redford, Michigan 

(Fac. ID 168471), submits this letter to request Commission approval for WLPC-CD to be changed to low-

power TV status effective May 11, 2020. 

 

 Please contact the undersigned should any questions arise in connection with this matter. 

 

 

      Sincerely, 

 /s/ Francisco R. Montero  

 
Francisco R. Montero  

      Counsel for WLPC, LLC 

 

cc (via electronic mail):   Evan Morris 


